
 
 
Hello NS10 Families, 

 

Welcome! We are your North Shore 10 Counseling Team.  Helping students succeed 

in all areas of their lives is a passion of ours, and we cannot wait to guide them 

during this important time. 

 

We look forward to starting the school year off with a lot of positive energy, and we 

cannot wait to get to know you and your children as the school year progresses. 

 

To help your child succeed, we will need your support and involvement throughout 

the year.  Please know that we are readily available for questions and are happy to 

help. We are truly delighted to have the opportunity to provide you comfort while 

your children continue on their educational path. 

 

HAVE A GREAT YEAR! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

NS10 Counseling Department 

 
 
 


